
Hello and welcome to our new class!  

I am a passionate teacher looking for children that are passionate about 

their learning. I will try to make your learning as fun and engaging as    

possible and I will be ready to investigate any questions you have on any 

topic! 

I love travelling the world and have already been to four of the world’s 

seven continents—we have a multi-cultural school and I love to learn 

about the world from the Pilgrims’ Way students. 

I am very sporty, care about the environment and love reading. So, I hope 

you will join me with these passions and bring your own into the        

classroom. 

BE READY TO LEARN AND WE WILL HAVE A MAGICAL YEAR! 

Our new class name is Komodo Dragons.  

These animals live on the island of ‘Komodo’ in 

Indonesia. They are a reptile and are the 

world’s largest living reptile. They grow to 

around 3m and can weigh up to 150kg! 
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